
Absentee Balloting for Annual Meeting January 9, 2021

The Dreamland Villa Retirement Community recognizes the importance for all members to be able to 
cast their ballot in any and all voting held by DVRC, including those members who may be away from the
Villa at the time of the vote and those who may be house bound.

Absentee ballots will be printed and made available on January 4, 2021. Absentee ballots may be cast 
during regular DVRC office hours beginning on January 4 until 4:00 pm of January 8, 2021.

All absentee ballots must be cast in person in the DVRC office unless the member is house bound or bed 
ridden and unable to come to the office. Mail in ballots will not be allowed.  Absentee ballots must be 
completed by the person requesting it. The absentee ballot does not authorize another person to cast 
votes on behalf of a member.

Once an absentee ballot has been deposited in the absentee ballot box it cannot be revoked.

Any DVRC member requesting an absentee ballot must first present his/her active DVRC Kee card.

A house bound or bed ridden member may request an absentee ballot by calling the DVRC office.  If the 
member is in good standing, a member of the DVRC Board of Directors, or the Board’s designee, shall 
take an absentee ballot to the member's residence.  The member shall be asked to complete the ballot, 
to place it in an envelope and to seal the envelope.  The Board member or designee shall then return 
the sealed envelope to the DVRC office and place it in the locked ballot box.

A person who has requested an absentee ballot will NOT be allowed to vote at the meeting on January 
9, and that person’s vote will not be included in any additional items brought up for vote at the meeting 
(if any).


